
Last week I attached a word document with all the candidates for 
National Offices that Phoenix Metro are eligible to vote for.  I 
have been informed that ballots will be mail out 9/10 - 
9/17.  Ballots must be received by 10/7, as that is when they will 
begin to count them.  Please post these dates for our members to 
see.   
 
I encourage all of you to participate and vote, as this is YOUR 
UNION!   
 
Please encourage the members you work with to vote! 
 
Thank you, 
 
--  
Rick Bloomquist 
Director of Industrial Relations 
Phoenix Metro Area Local 
 


